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Dear Sirs, this is just to say please leave Stonehenge area alone, it is very beautiful and is a
most wonderful and special and unusual thing, that we are so lucky and honoured to have
in our country. ANY messing about with the area may damage the site, just leave it be.
Yours faithfully Deborah F Brown.




